
Welcome Back to IVHS 
 
Dear Illinois Valley High School friends and families, 
I am incredibly excited for the 2022-23 school year, and tremendously grateful for the opportunity to serve the families of 
this community. We have an amazing staff, and we look forward to partnering with you to help provide our youth with 
access to every opportunity that they can dream to achieve.  
Sincerely,  
Justin Wright, Principal 

PLEASE register your student prior to school starting. ALL registration is online. You can find registration on 
the TRSD website @ threerivers.k12.or.us, please call 541-592-2116 with any questions.  

Monday, August 15, Fall sports begin...  
If you are going to participate in a Fall sport, please be sure to sign up on FamilyID, familyid.com.   If you have 
any questions regarding sports, please contact Jaime Drake @ 541-592-2116 x3510. 

*Cross Country ~ Starts Tuesday, August 16 ~ 8 am - 10am @ the track  

*Boys Soccer ~ 5:45pm - 7:45pm on the soccer field 

*Girls Soccer ~ Starts Tuesday, August 16 ~ 5:30pm – 7:30pm 

*Volleyball ~ 9:00am – ll:30am in the gym  

*Football ~ 10:00am – 1:00pm and 5:00pm – 7:30pm 

*Cheer ~ TBA 

August 29, first day of school for 9th grade and new students only 

August 30, All students return to school. 

September 5, Labor Day, No school. 

 September 6, Picture Day. 

 September 8, Red & White Night (Open House) 5:30pm – 7:00pm 

School times are 7:35am - 3:45pm 

Doors open @ 7:15am 

All students get free breakfast and lunch 

 
 

Go Cougars! 


